
October 2, 2024

Public Notice for All Mexico Beach Residents and Visitors

The bacteria tests have cleared, and the city has received clearance from the Florida 

Department of Environmental Protection to resume fishing in and around the canal at 

Canal Pkwy.  

If you have any questions, please call 850-247-3001


